
GIRL’S INTRAMURALVOLLEYBALL 
SEASON COMPLETED 
Lawrence Parks and Recreation Department 
continued organizing and overseeing the girl’s 
intramural volleyball leagues in the Lawrence 
Public Schools this fall. 
 
One-hundred-fifty-one girls participated from the 
middle schools in Lawrence. This included 16 teams 
from the 6th, 7th and 8th grades combined. This was 
the first year for 6th grades to participate in the 
program. 
 
This program is a partnership between Lawrence 
Parks and Recreation and Lawrence Public Schools. 
 

 

 
    
 


